
 
 

      

 
 

       
     

            
         

             
     

  
              

         
   

  
               

           

            
     

              
           

 
        

    
           

    
               
       

   

    
           

          
  

 

 

 

Power Supply Upgrade 
DC Feeder Upgrade Project – Newtown 

Community Notification – May 2022 
Transport for NSW is making improvements to electrical infrastructure to meet expected 
power requirements for Sydney’s future rail network and new fleet of air-conditioned trains. 
As part of this, Transport for NSW is carrying out power supply upgrade work through our DC 
Feeder Upgrade Project. 

Project overview 
The DC Feeder Upgrade Project will improve power delivery to the railway and involves the 
replacement of electrical cables and overhead wiring infrastructure across a number of sites 
in the rail network, including at Newtown. 

Weekend work 
Construction work will take place from 7am to 6pm on Saturday 14 May 2022. Please see 
work location map overleaf for details on the work area. 

These works are in line with current Public Health Orders and a COVID-19 Safe Plan is in 
place for all activity in the work area, including masks and QR codes. 

The work in your area will not be continuous. Every effort will be made to keep the 
construction noise to a minimum and reduce impacts to the community whenever 
possible. 
Work activities include structure and footing investigation and drilling. Workers will access the 
corridor from Station Street, Newtown. 
Equipment will include a generator, auger drill rig and various handheld power tools. 

What you may notice 
Transport for NSW is committed to minimising noise impacts on the community. We switch off 
equipment when it is not being used, place equipment as far away from properties as possible 
and monitor our work activities to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively. 

Keeping the community informed 
If you would like to speak with the project team about this work, please contact TfNSW 
through the details provided below. Thank you for your patience and understanding during 
these important upgrades to the rail network. 
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Power Supply Upgrade
DC Feeder Project – Newtown 

Community Notification – May 2022 

Map of work area 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more on the Power Supply Upgrade Project 
please contact our project team: 

1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1800 684 490 
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